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27th December 1984

Most Rev.Archbishop Torkom Manoukian,
Diocese of the Armenian Church,

620 Second Avenue,

New York, N.Y.10016

U.S.A.

Dear

800 Albums "TREASURES OF ETCHMIADZIN"
2000 " "ARARAT™M

First of all may I extend my best wishes for a very Happy
and Peaceful 1985 and a joyous Yuletide to you and the Armenian
Community.

His Holiness, our Vehapar, has entrusted me with the
administrative details covering the "TREASURES OF ETCHMIADZIN"
and "ARARAT" Albums, so I would be grateful if you could kindly
let me know if the above Albums were safely received and how
the sales have gone.

His Holiness has placed additional Albums for sale at my
disposal, so hopefully if sales have been good and you do have
interest for further copies, I can post them out individually
or by the carton box if you so prefer, if this should be more
convenient.

Payment ofcourse to be made direct to His Holiness' account
and it would be most helpful if you could advise me when payment
has been made to ensure that there are no hold-ups or delays at
the Bank.

Crice again with my best wishes and respect.

Yours sincerely,

G.S.Kurkji#n



January 30, 1985

Mr. G.S. Kurkjian
3 Buckingham Place
London SE1lE 6HR
England

Dear Mr. Kurkjian:

Thank you for your letter of December 27 addressed to H.E. Archbishop
Torkom Manoogian who is in Atlanta at present attending the meeting
of the National Councll of Churches.

We have just cleared from Customs the "Treasures of Etchmiadzin" and
"Ararat" albums, and are in the process of promoting them. As you

may know, we have received a relatively large quantity of these public-
ations. However, should we be successful selling them, we would ask
you to send us a fresh stock.

Best regards.

Sincerely,

Michael M. Kermian
Director




